
 
 

NOTICE   OF   PUBLIC   HEARING & SCHEDULED HEARING DATE 
 

 
This notice is to advise you, the recipient of this notice, that the final budget for fiscal year 2025-
2026 will be considered by the Imperial County Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCo) 
and will be heard on the date and time listed below. As an interested person or agency, you 
may comment on this draft budget by submitting written documentation to LAFCo or appearing 
at the public hearing. You are not required to attend this meeting; it is simply for your 
information. The Executive Officer’s report and draft budget will be available on the LAFCo 
website at least 72 hours prior to the meeting date and time listed below.  
 
Meeting Date:   May 22, 2025 
 
Meeting Time:   08:30 a.m.  
 
Meeting Location:   El Centro Board Chambers 

1275 W. Main Street, El Centro, CA 92243 
 

Description: Public Hearing and related action to consider approval of 
the final budget for fiscal year 2025-2026 

 
Staff Contact:   Tyler Salcido, LAFCo Executive Officer 
     1122 W. State Street, Suite D, El Centro, CA 92243 

(760) 353-4115 
     tylers@iclafco.com 
     www.iclafco.com 

mailto:pg@iclafco.com
http://www.iclafco.com/

